

Fanno Creek Greenway Trail Hall Boulevard Crossing

Join us for our 2nd Open House!

Thursday, March 1 6:00-8:00 p.m.

Presentation at 6:30 p.m.

Meeting location:

Elsie Stuhr Center Fir Room 5550 SW Hall Blvd Beaverton



Project Area

For more information:

Brad Hauschild, Park Planner
Tualatin Hills Park & Recreation
503.629.6305 x2931
bhauschi@thprd.org

Join us to...

- See the two recommended crossing options and give the project team your input
- New to the project? Learn more about the project and its purpose

www.FannoCrossingHall.org